
I feel like I have less and less of a voice in the state that I have been raised in and lived in for 61 
years. I don’t even recognize the politics of my home anymore! 
I have always been a woman that believes in pro-choice. I just believe that once a woman has 
chosen to sleep with somebody she has made her choice!!! 
I understand complications and extenuating circumstances but I don’t understand not having An 
ability to make a decision long before nine months! 
To terminate a viable life can only be done by someone who does not have a viable soul!! 
This is too much! Too far! Please do not pass this bill. 
 
With a heart of compassion  
Judy Taranovich  
 

 


